
Dear Third Grader, 

 

School is almost ready to begin.  I cannot wait to get back to school and meet my new students.  In the 
past, I have provided supplies for all my students.  Unfortunately, with COVID-19 restrictions, students 
will not be able to share or use central supplies in the classroom.  You will also be receiving an art supply 
list.  Those supplies will be kept separately from your general classroom supplies.  I apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause.  Here is a list of supplies you will need in our classroom. 

 

• #2 Pencils (No mechanical pencils will be allowed) 
• Erasers for the ends of your pencils 
• Large pink erasers 
• Colored pencils 
• Crayons 
• Scissors 
• Glue sticks 
• Elmer’s glue 
• Black white board markers for both home and school 
• At least one box of tissue 

I know it might be difficult to provide everything, therefore, I will do my best to provide supplies for 
those who are unable.  Enjoy the rest of your summer.  I will see you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Wilker 

 


